From: George Machin

Sent: 06 October 2023 11:24

To: planningpolicy

Subject: Local Development Framework Plan Review Second Publication Allocations &

Development Management Development Plan Document

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe]

Dear Sir or Madam

We acknowledge the Council's recent le Σ er regarding the above. Our client does not wish to submit any further comments at this stage. However, we con Θ nue to welcome the opportunity to a Σ end and speak at the Inspector Hearing Sessions when the Θ ne comes.

048/Para 2.1-2.45/T1T2T3T4/0119 on behalf of Valerie Trevethick

049/Para 3.1-3.28/T1T2T3T4/0120 on behalf of David Robinson

We would be grateful if you would please acknowledge receipt of this email?

Regards, George.

George Machin
MTCP MRTPI•Partner



2 Hollowstone, The Lace Market, Nottingham NG1 1JH

gracemachin.com





in

Granted - Celebrating the approval of two major developments in the green belt

This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please



contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.